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January 16, 2025 

Dear Ministry Volunteers, 

Thank you for sharing your talents and gifts with our parish community. Your dedication and 
service are greatly appreciated. 

As in the past, if you are not available for your scheduled ministry, please refer to the volunteer 
list to arrange for a replacement. Kindly note that the parish office is closed on Friday evenings 
and Saturdays, so any messages left during that time will only be received on Monday. 

Attached, you will find the ministry schedule for February 1, 2025, to June 1, 2025, inclusive, as 
well as the updated volunteer contact list. 

We kindly ask that all ministry volunteers—Coordinators, Lectors, Extraordinary Ministers of 
Holy Communion, and Altar Servers—join Father in the vestment room before Mass to 
participate in the prayer for the ministries. 

If you have any questions regarding this schedule, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
parish office at 306-773-9524 or via email at ctrsc@sasktel.net. 

Thank you once again for helping to make our liturgies truly meaningful. Your commitment and 
service are a blessing to our parish. 

In Christ, 
Ministry Coordinators 
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